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Message from the Founder

Dear Family & Friends:

The Bailey Family Foundation’s summer 
2010 College Scholarship Program 
received nearly 1,200 applications, which 
were 300 more than last year.  On October 
1st, 45 recipients were each selected to 
receive a $5,000 scholarship for 2011 
college tuition.  Congratulations to our 
new Bailey Scholars!  Once again, thank 

you to our dedicated Scholarship Selection Committee for 
reviewing the many applications. 

In May, BFF hosted two Bailey Scholar Receptions that 
honored our newest High School Program winners from 
Hillsborough, Polk and Pinellas Counties.  The events were 
each a success and allowed us the wonderful opportunity 
to meet our recipients and their families.  Check out the 
photos to the right.  

Our family enjoyed a few weeks in Europe this summer 
beginning with a Disney cruise.  There were a ton of photos 
taken on the trip, but a few highlights can be found on  
page 3.   I hope you enjoyed your summer as well.  

And with the end of summer, so begins the start of another 
school year.  Our grand daughter Sofia joined her older 
sister and cousins this year at their “big” school.  Where 
does the time go? 

Please enjoy this latest edition of the Bailey Family 
Foundation Newsletter.  Wishing you and your family a 
wonderful holiday season.    

Ron K. Bailey
President

Bailey Scholar Receptions

Kent Bailey welcomes the groupKim with Holly Mader and her sister 
Jean (a 2008 recipient)

Kent with Michael 
Harris and his father

Kent with Megan 
Arrington and her family

Tina, Stan, Pi, Kyle, 
Michele and Kent 
enjoying the reception

Kim with Hetty Hong 
and her family

Our guests 
react to 

Kent’s 
speech
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What’s Happening?

This section is a compilation of submissions we’ve received for The 
Bailey Family Foundation Newsletter.  It is intended to help keep 
friends of the Bailey Family in touch with each other.  We welcome 
submissions from family members, scholarship recipients, or anyone 
else interested in the Bailey Family.  You may submit information for 
the newsletter:

on-line at:	 http://www.bailey-family.org/newsletter

via e-mail to:	 newsletter@bailey-family.org

via US Mail to:	 The Bailey Family Foundation
ATTN:  Newsletter Submission
912 W. Platt Street, Ste. 200
Tampa, FL 33606

  Births  
Scholarship Recipients and Friends of the Foundation:

Hammond, Tyler Robert:
born to Kimberly Czabaj and 
my husband Dan Hammond 
on August 18, 2010 at
4:26pm. Tyler weighed 8lbs,
7oz and was 21.5". We are on 
the top of the world!

Tyler Hammond on  
his one-month birthday

  Deaths  
Descendants of George Patton Bailey:

Blankenship, Gussie:  left this earth to be 
with her Lord and Savior on Saturday eve-
ning, July 24, 2010. Gussie was the eighth of 
eleven children born to Joseph and Della (nee 
Roberts) Bailey in Lamar, West Virginia.

Gussie Blankenship

Scholarship Recipients and Friends of the Foundation:

Laferty, Kenneth:  passed away March 4, 
2010 from pancreatic cancer.  Ken was a 
loving husband to Patsy Bailey Laferty, the 
daughter of Woodrow Bailey.  

Kenneth Laferty

  Other News & Updates  
Descendants of George Patton Bailey:

Wills, Beulah Bailey:  completed her 
GED (General Education Diploma) at 
the age of 90!  She received a plaque for 
her hard work at the Bailey Reunion.  

Beulah Bailey Wills, on right, receiving her GED 
plaque

Redoutey (Blackburn), Kara:  graduated from Tiffin University 
with her Master’s in Business Administration on May 1, 2010.  She 
earned her Bachelor’s Degree in Social Science from Wright State 
University/Shawnee State University in 2007 with assistance from the 
Bailey Family Foundation’s Heritage Scholarship.  

Bailey, Meri:  graduated nursing school in 
August 2010 with an Associate of Applied 
Science in Nursing.  Meri is a Bailey Family 
Foundation Heritage Scholarship Recipient.  

Meri Bailey

Blankenship, Jessica:  completed her 
degree in Medical Assisting at Sanford 
Brown College and finished her externship 
in October 2009.  Jessica also married 
her fiancé, Nick, on June 26, 2010 at St. 
Martin of Tours in Valley City, Ohio. 

Jessica Blankenship and 
husband Nick

Bailey Family Reunion in Winchester

The annual reunion took place in September.  Everyone enjoyed 
catching up and had a great time.    

Attendees of the 
Winchester Family 
Reunion

Jack Bailey with his daughter Janet 
and husband Scott 
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Bailey Family Reunion in Winchester (continued)

Earnest & Kay and their 
family

Todd & Amy with  
their son, Easton

Scholarship Recipients and Friends of the Foundation:

Osborne, James:  
graduated from Duke 
University in May 2010 
with a Bachelor of 
Arts with a major in 
Public Policy.  James 
is the son of BFF 
Bookkeeper, and 
proud Mom, Laura 
Osborne.  

Peter, Laura, James and Tommy Osborne

Jackson, Antoine:  graduated Magna  
Cum-Laude from USF in May 2010 with a BA 
in Sociology as well as a BA in Anthropology.  
He was accepted into graduate school at the 
University of Illinois to pursue his PhD in 
Sociology.  

Antoine Jackson, 2006 Scholarship Recipient

Williams, Brenda:  graduated in May 
2010 from Hillsborough Community 
College with an Associate of Science Degree 
in Nursing.  
Brenda Williams,  
2007 Scholarship Recipient

Foundation News & Activities

Bailey Scholar Receptions

BFF held two special events in May honoring our new Bailey Scholars 
from high schools in Hillsborough, Polk and Pinellas Counties.  We 
were pleased to have so many in attendance this year.  More high-
lights on the front page.  

Kim, Laura and Cristina await the 
first guests 

Stan Elmore gives the Invocation

Kent with Nicholas Chattaway  
and his mother

Kent with Lauren Colgrove  
and her mother

Kim with Muhammad Shakir and his 
mother

Bailey Family  
News & Activities

Ron Bailey Meeting Room

Strayer University has named some  
of their meeting rooms after former Presidents

Family Cruise
The Bailey family spent a few weeks in 
Europe this summer - first on a Disney 
Cruise in the Mediterranean and then in 
Paris & Munich.  Here are some great 
photos Kyle took of the trip.  Enjoy!

(continued on back page)
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Directors and Staff

All of us at The Bailey Family 
Foundation work hard to serve you:  
our family, friends, and community.  
If there is ever anything we can do for 
you, please do not hesitate to ask.

Staff:  Wes, Laura, Pi, Kimberly 
and Stan

Directors: Kyle, Ron, 
Bev and Kent

Message from the editor:

It has been my pleasure serving as editor for the Fall 
2010 Bailey Family Foundation Newsletter.  Thank 
you to everyone who shared photos and stories 
with us.  Please keep ‘em coming!  If you have any questions or 
suggestions, don’t hesitate to contact me.  As always, I would love 
to hear from you!
Don’t forget to send me your news!  

Kimberly M. Czabaj, Newsletter Editor
kim@bailey-family.org • www.bailey-family.org

Kimberly Czabaj 

Back to School!

Sofia on the first day 
at her “big” school

Brandon (holding Megan),
Justin and Cameron

 


